
       Rebecca Grill 
City Administrator 

City Administration Office 
  414.302.8294 

 rgrill@westalliswi.gov 
            

 

West Allis City Hall ▪ 7525 West Greenfield Avenue ▪ West Allis, WI 53214 
www.westalliswi.gov 

 
 

 

 

September 13, 2017 
 
 
 
Honorable Mayor Dan Devine 
And Members of the Common Council  
7525 W. Greenfield Avenue 
West Allis WI  53214 
 
Dear Mayor Devine and Common Council Members: 
 

Attached is the 2018 Capital Improvement Program as recommended by the Capital 
Improvement Committee. Your consideration and inclusion of these recommendations 
into the 2018 City of West Allis Adopted Budget is appreciated. 

 
Special thanks to the members of the Capital Improvement Committee for the time 
spent in the thoughtful deliberation of all of the capital requests. Additional thanks to 
Finance Director, Peggy Steeno, for her efforts in researching, coordinating and 
consolidating the information for ease of reviewing. 
 
We look forward to discussing the recommendations and details with you at the  
October 9, 2017 Administration and Finance Committee meeting. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need clarification on this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rebecca N. Grill 
City Administrator 
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